
Minutes 

Board Meeting 

Sept. 10, 2019 

Kathy opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

August  13, 2019 minutes were approved. John Hansen and Kathy Olthof. 

Treasurer’s report was approved.  Kathy and Joann 

 Checking $15,170.47   Savings/Reserve  $42,359.65   Accts Rec. $959.00 

The last new tree has been planted,  a dogwood between Theresa and Karen’s condos.   

Andy’s Tree Service will be here in Oct. .  We will plant seed in Fall or Spring. 

The irrigation project has been completed.  John Timmerman will not build this year, next year will 

depend on  the market.   

A new budget was discussed in detail.  The 2020 budget should show a better net income since a lot of 

beautification projects have been completed.    

Kathy gave the agenda for the Bi-Annual meeting on Oct  10. 

Katie will prepare a newsletter to be distributed before the Oct. meeting.  

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm. Kathy and Dan.  

 

Next. meeting Wed. Oct. 9 at Ferrysburg City Hall.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Joann Jarvi, Secretary 


